
21st Century Charm City Court Complex 

It’s time Baltimore City catches up with the rest of the surrounding jurisdictions around the State of 

Maryland and built a 21st century court complex that the citizens of Baltimore can be proud of. We can 

no longer allow for our citizens, jurists or courthouse employees to be subject to the kind of deplorable 

conditions that currently exist at both the Clarence Mitchell Courthouse, as well as the Old Post Office 

building. 

As the next Clerk of the Circuit Court for Baltimore City, I plan to pursue a vision that enables us to work 

with city and state lawmakers to secure the necessary money and designated plot of land to begin 

construction on a new courthouse, complete with 21st century technology, improved security measures 

for our citizens, judges and courthouse employees, as well as state-of-the-art court rooms and work 

spaces. My vision is to have this NEW Charm City Court Complex built by 2025, complete with an 

attached parking garage for jurors, employees and visitors to park free of charge. It shall also include 

buy-in from small businesses that serve food and beverages, enabling jurists and employees to have a 

variety of healthy food establishments to choose from when going out for lunch, but close enough in the 

vicinity to allow them to get back to complete their duties at the courthouse. 

I plan to unveil a comprehensive plan on how we go about doing this, and how we pay for such a 

complex in the coming months, unveiling my 21st Century Vision for the Circuit Court of Baltimore City in 

enough time to allow for the citizens of this city to judge for themselves why electing me as the next 

Clerk of the Circuit Court on Tuesday, June 26, 2018 is vitally important to the future of this great city. 

 


